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Welcome back and Happy New Year! 
We hope you all enjoyed a restful 

holiday season and new year! 
 

 
 

Our Holiday Extravaganza was a success! 
We are so thankful for all of our parent 

support and participation. 

Check out our website for up to 
date information: 

http://www.orangeusd.org/schools/spec
ial/Pre-K_SDC/index.asp 

 

Upcoming Events 
 
January 16 – MLK – No School 
 

 Program Coordinator’s Note: 
 

Reminder: Keeping sick children at home helps to prevent the spread of cold and flu. 
Please help us to ensure the well-being of our students and staff! 
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